
 

 
   
 
 

PBOT Memorandum No. 6-08 
Notice to Members No. 5-08 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO:  Members and Member Organizations of the Philadelphia Board of Trade 
 
FROM: Office of the Secretary 
 
RE: Closure Change – Friday, March 21, 2008 
 
DATE: March 18, 2008 
           
 
 Please be advised that pursuant to delegated authority from the PBOT Board, 
PBOT will be closed on Friday, March 21, 2008 and the last trading day for the week for 
March World Currency Futures contracts is Thursday, March 20, 2008.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Zahra Shahlapour, Assistant Secretary, at (215) 
496-5160. 
 
 


